
 

 

 
21 November 2012 
 
 
Company Announcements Office 
Australian Stock Exchange 
Exchange Centre 
Level 6, 20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
 
Ceasing to be a substantial shareholder 
 
In lodging Form 605 (attached), the Company announces that significant shareholder, 
Top Nominees Pty Ltd and Director Peter Di Prinzio and family, have sold a substantial 
portion of their shareholding via an on-market crossed trade to a small group of 
private investors. 
 
The Company and Board of Directors wish to recognise the significant contribution that 
Mr Di Prinzio has made to Gage Roads over the previous eight years, and thank him for 
his past and ongoing support. 
 
The Board would also like to take the opportunity to welcome the new shareholders to 
the Company.   We believe that their investment in Gage Roads reflects the exciting 
growth potential of the Company. 
 
 

- END- 
 
 
John Hoedemaker 
Managing Director 
Gage Roads Brewing Co Ltd 
Tel: (08) 9314 0000 
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